Teen-age musicians needed —

Young Alaskans auditions March 27

Auditions will: be held March

27 for teen-aged musicians to.

)om the Young Alaskans.

The = Young  Alaskans ' is
curtently a yocal group, but they
are interested in starting a band
to . ‘'work with them. A wide
variety of instruments is needed,

including drums, guitars, saxes,’
flutes and horns.

There will also be openings for
more singers Interested young
people 'should . call the Fair
Office at 452-3750 for more

‘information and an audmon

tlme



